
SAPC e-Note: SAPC Office Closure for Easter Weekend Thursday, 17 April
2025

Dear Pharmacy Professionals,
 
SAPC e-Note: SAPC Office Closure for Easter Weekend Thursday, 17 April 2025
 
Please be advised that due to the upcoming long weekend and Easter holidays, the South
African Pharmacy Council (SAPC) offices will close early on Thursday, 17 April 2025, at 12:00
noon.
 
As a result, walk-in services will not be available on that day. Normal office hours and walk-in
services will resume on Tuesday, 22 April 2025.
 
We encourage all stakeholders to plan accordingly. Should you require assistance, please make
use of our online services available on the SAPC website at www.sapc.za.org.
 
We appreciate your understanding and wish you a safe and restful Easter weekend.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Vincent Tlala
Registrar/CEO
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